Devon Men's Hockey Association Life Members Mr JD Carroll & Mr G Siebert

a a a a a a a a a a a a a a a ★ LIFE MEMBERSHIPS The annual meeting of the Devon Men's Hockey Association conferred life membership on two of its members — Messrs, J. D. Carroll and G. Siebert. Mr. Carroll has been patron of the association since 1962, and was president from 1953 to 1961. He was president of the Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association in Apart from his administrative work, he has been actively interested in the sport, both as a player and umpire. Mr. Siebert has been president since 1962, prior to which he was vicepresident for two years. He served a term as president of the T.H.A. in 1963. DODDDDDDDDDD